May 30, 2019

Jim and Tim McCaskey McCaskey Landscaping and Design 12377 Taylor Wells Road Chardon, Ohio 44024

Dear Jim and Tim,

The Burton-Middlefield Rotary completed our annual pancake fundraiser in March. We had a very successful year thanks to our loyal pancake patrons and thankfully to great sponsors like McCaskey Landscaping and Design. Your support of our projects in the community and around the world makes what we do possible.

We gratefully appreciate your support. McCaskey Landscaping and Design and your employees can take pride in being a big part of our endeavors to make a difference in people's lives.

Our recent projects include, dictionaries to all third graders in our communities (annually), purchase of electronic white boards for Burton Elementary students, supply of 382 safety grab bars to the Department on Aging, 4 college scholarships to local high school and vocational school students (annually), funding and installation of 2 fishing docks at Walter C. Best Wildlife Preserve, site of our annual Special Needs Fishing Expo each spring, support of the Burton Food Pantry, building project at the Century Village Maple Museum, sponsorship of the Red Tulip Project in Claridon, sponsorship of 2 treatment rooms at the new cancer treatment center at Geauga Hospital, sponsoring and managing a 100k International project to train doctors, nurses, technicians and support staff in the development of a self-sustaining Pediatric and Emergency Care facility in Haiti, participation in an Interact (high school Rotary clubs) grant project to rebuild a library in ??, to name a few.

The Burton-Middlefield Rotary would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to McCaskey Landscaping and Design and you for being a partner in the work we are trying to do. McCaskey Landscaping and Design will be listed on our club website as a sponsor of our projects and at any major events we will be undertaking in the following year.

Most sincerely,

Matily vatty,

Club President

Larry Fox.

Fundraising Chair